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Minutes 

Management Meeting 
30 November 2017 

Brussels 

 

Attendees: Pierre Commere, Andrew Kuyk, Guus Pastoor, Sandra Sanmartin 

On the 28.11.2017 the Secretariat of the MAC received an email from DG MARE finding the work 

programme submitted by the MAC in applying for the annual grant, unsatisfactory.  

In order to address the problem and given that the Expert Group for Markets and Trade in Fishery 

and Aquaculture Products was taking place in Brussels on the 30.11.2017, the Secretary of the MAC 

together with the Chairs and Vice-Chairs attending the Expert Group, met at 13:00 in Brussels.  

Decisions taken: 

In order to comply with Commission’s request, the MAC will draft a more descriptive work 

programme to be forwarded to the Commission before the end of the year. The Chairs will have a 

meeting with Head of Unit A4 Economic Analysis, Markets and Impact Assessment, MR Frangiscos 

Nikolian, on the matter. 

The agendas of WGs will be sent the week of the 11-15. Members will be invited on 30.11.2017 to 

submit their input on the agenda to the Secretariat.  

 

 

 


